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Senator Waters asked: 

In a few sentences, can you give an update on Inpex's work to deliver the Western Top End 

Marine Megafauna program? Why hasn't the money started to flow yet?  

Who are they consulting with to develop these projects? 

Where is the evidence of this program developing? 

Answer: 

Condition 11 of the approval for the INPEX Icthys project requires the person taking the action 

to submit a Coastal Offset Strategy for the protection of listed threatened and migratory 

species impacted by the Ichthys project in Darwin Harbour. That Strategy was approved by the 

Minister’s delegate in April 2012.   

The approved Coastal Offset Strategy outlines programs to be funded by INPEX as offsets for 

impacts to matters of national environmental significance associated with the Ichthys project. 

One of those programs, the Western Top End Marine Megafauna Program is to be designed 

and implemented by the Northern Territory Government, with funding to be provided by 

INPEX.  

The approved Coastal Offset Strategy requires INPEX to provide $24 million over 22 years to 

the Northern Territory Government to implement the Western Top End Marine Megafauna 

Program. The Department has been advised by INPEX that the Northern Territory 

Government intends to commence the Western Top End Marine Megafauna Program in 

2018/19, following completion of the Conservation Status of Coastal Dolphins Program (a 

program part of the approved Coastal Offset Strategy). The outcomes of the Conservation 

Status of Coastal Dolphins Program will inform the design of the Western Top End Marine 

Megafauna Program. 


